| object to this Application because | believe it will be detrimental to the appearance of the neighbourhood
and interests of the majority of local residents if granted. Let's try to keep Public areas and thoroughfares as clear and
uncluttered as possible, to be seen as neufral, unbised places for the benefit of the whole Community. And not

to create a precedent for Planners trying to be even-handed should a similar case arise in the future. Your

sincerely Catherine Green
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Dear Camden Council,

1 am writing from the Fordwych Residents Association (FRA) in Fortune Green ward to object this
planning application for the Brondesbury Eruv.

The reasons for the objection are set out as follows:
1. The FRA objected o a similar proposal several years ago and our position is unchanged.

2. While we strongly support the freedom of religion - we strongly object to one religious group seeking to
impose its views across the physical landscape of a large area.

3. We strongly object to the location of poles and wire at the proposed locations in our area - including
Minster Road and Mill Lane.

4. We also strongly object to the damage this proposal would do to the public realm across the wider area of
West Hampstead and note that this conflicts with widely supported to efforts to remove street clutter.

5. We also strongly object to the location of poles and wire in the South Hampstead Conservation Area - as
this will cause damage to the character of this area, which is protected by an Article 4 declaration.

6. We also note that not all Jewish people in the area support this proposal - a number of Jewish members of
the FRA have indicated to us their objection.

We urge Camden Council planning officers and councillors to reject this application for the clear reasons
outlined above.

Best wishes,

James Earl
(Chair, Fordwych Residents Association)



